BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT:

August 28, 2021 Wayne A. Dyess, County Administrator
(251) 580-2550
wayne.dyess@baldwincountyal.gov

PUBLIC NOTICE

CLOSING OF CERTAIN BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION OFFICES AND BUILDINGS
ON MONDAY, AUGUST 30, 2021

The Baldwin County Commission has authorized the closure of all Baldwin County Commission
offices and Baldwin County Commission owned, leased or controlled facilities on Monday,
August 30, 2021, except as set forth below.

The following county facilities will remain open on Monday, August 30, 2021:

° Baldwin County Regional Juvenile Detention Center.

° The Solid Waste Billing Offices will be closed. Magnolia Landfill will be open from
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. MacBride and Eastfork Landfills and the Bay Minette Transfer
Station will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

° Baldwin County Emergency Management Agency.

° Baldwin County Sheriff’s Office Administrative Offices will be closed to the

public. All other operations will continue at the direction of Sheriff Mack.



